
Sprucing up the school grounds

We are looking for volunteers to come and help sand and paint some of our benches 
around the school grounds. Monday 24th May at 10am (weather permitting) 

We will be complying with whatever the covid regulations are at the time.  
School will provide the sandpaper, brushes, coffee, tea and cake.  

If you are able to help, please email ereid@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk or let  
Miss Reid know in person on the playground. 
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